
11 October 2021 

Pendleton Town Board 

  

Hello, 

School bills are closed and the rush of taxpayers calling and 

visiting Town Hall has slowed.  Proceeding with the normal 

workload in The Assessor’s Office in anticipation of County 

bills being completed.  

The October meeting is being held on your Columbus Day 

which is my Thanksgiving, so as the meeting starts at 7PM I 

will be just finishing washing dishes and getting ready for a 

parlor nap. 

I wish you a Happy Thanksgiving.  

Jim Chisholm 

Pendleton Assessor 

Jim Chisholm 

Pendleton Assessor 

6570 Campbell Boulevard 

Pendleton, New York 


